
Dear City Council Members, 

 
I am writing to express my support for the Jefferson Bike Boulevard. I  

think the treatments at the major intersections such as Cleveland,  
Fairview, and Snelling are of critical importance. I hope you will vote  

to support the project. 

 
Sincerely, 

Mike Madden 
1768 Iglehart 

St. Paul, MN 55104 

 


